Membership Services Committee Report 



The membership services committee met on Friday, September 17, 2021.

A discussion was held regarding the NC-AAAE awards. Awards will be presented in four areas. 

A motion was made by Jon Ulmer to seek nominations for award areas in the region one month prior to the awards call being dispersed. The committee would notify regional members of being nominated and encouraged them to apply. Seconded by Brandie Disberger Approved.

A discussion was held regarding the utilization of the faculty posting tab on the AAAE website. Members will have a discussion at the national meeting in regards to having a point person for approving the job postings as they are submitted submitted. Postings would include faculty, staff and/or graduate student opportunities. 
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Jon Ulmer was elected Chair and Brandie Disberger was elected vice chair for 2021-2022.
